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Payam Bozorgchami, PE 
California Energy Commission 
1516 Ninth Street MS-37 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

Date:  October 1, 2015 
 
Telephone: (916) 445-8527 
 
Website:  www.fire.ca.gov 

From: Andrew Henning, Deputy State Fire Marshal III (Specialist) 
Office of the State Fire Marshal (OSFM-CDA) 
California Department of Forestry and Fire Protection (CAL FIRE) 
 

Subject: Regulation approval request response regarding 2015 Triennial Rulemaking 
Cycle modifications to CCR, Title 24, Part 11 by the California Energy 
Commission (15 Day Language). 
 

 
This letter is in response to amendments proposed by the California Energy Commission 
(CEC) as required pursuant to Health and Safety Code (H&SC), Section 18930(a)(9), “The 
proposed building standard, if it promotes fire and panic safety as determined by the State 
Fire Marshal, has the written approval of the State Fire Marshal.” 
 
The State Fire Marshal reviewed the following proposed revisions to regulations to Title 
24, Part 1, 2016 Energy Efficiency provisions of the California Green Building Standards 
Code. As a result, the Office of the State Fire Marshal finds no conflict in the proposed 
changes and therefore, approval is granted. 
 
Should you have questions regarding this memorandum, please do not hesitate to contact 
Andrew Henning at (916) 445-8527 or at andrew.henning@fire.ca.gov. 
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